

REVISION 2 – TAOTOCB2

A. LISTENING

Section 1: Listen to three people describing their offices and then answer each question with ONLY ONE WORD.

(Speaker 1)

1. What is under the desk?
2. What is near the filing cabinet?

(Speaker 2)

3. What is opposite the door?
4. What is in front of the printer?

(Speaker 3)

5. What is near the door?
6. How many filing cabinets are there in the office?

Section 2: Listen to the conversation between Jack and Naomi then then answer each question with NO MORE THAN THREE WORD.

1. What did Jack buy for his father?
2. Where did Jack leave the present?
3. Where did he and his friends have dinner?
4. How was the food?
5. When did he write email to his friend?

Section 3: Listen to Leroy and the interviewer and answer the questions with no more than TWO WORDS.

1. How many cities did he travel last year?
2. Which city does Leroy think is the busiest?
3. What are the Japanese temples like?
4. Is Detroit the birthplace of soul music?
5. What kind of food does he like?

B. READING

Section 1: Read the text below and fill in each gap with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS to complete the sentences.

Live the rural life

The English countryside has a classic image. People imagine that life in the country is slow and calm; that there are no traffic jams, no pollution, and no crime. In some places, this is true; but in others it is not.

Small towns and villages are becoming more and more popular; people have more space and most houses have gardens. But problems are growing. Lots of people want to live in the country and work in the city; so more and more people travel long distances each day, to go to work. Of course they don't use buses (they are too slow) or trains (they don't stop in the country); they use cars. And although they live in the country, they want to use supermarkets and good fast roads.... but they do not want

to see them or hear them. Besides, lots of young people say that life in the country is boring: there is not enough to do, there are not enough activities and excitements. Little villages now have traffic problems in the morning, just like big cities! And they are getting worse. On warm summer days, and cold winter days, air pollution can be a big problem in large parts of the south of England, not just in London. Traffic jams are now often part of life, even in the country; crime has become a serious problem in rural areas.

1. The life in the English countryside is like a _____.
2. There are more and more villages and in some places in England _____.
3. Many people enjoy in the country and in the city _____.
4. People don't use or but their cars to work _____.
5. Like big cities, the countryside has such as: air pollution and traffic jams _____.

Section 2: Read following passage and fill in the gaps with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS.

Nicole

I'm going to take a gap year before university. I'm going to study Spanish and Portuguese at university, so I am going to South America where they speak both languages. I'm going to spend the first four months in Peru and then I'm going to do volunteer work in Rio. The charity provides education for street children. We're going to build a small school. I'm going to visit some other countries. I'll do part-time jobs while I'm travelling. It will be great experience because I want to work in the tourist industry.

Alice

I'm really excited about my gap year job. I'm going to lead a team of volunteers on a six month conservation project in Cabo Verde, Africa. The aim of the project is to protect turtles, because hunters kill them and sell their shells. We'll build special nests on the beach for the turtles' eggs and then we'll watch the nests at night and check that they're safe. We are going to also clean the beach so the baby turtles can get to the sea safely. I'll earn money but I'm not doing it for that reason. It will be useful experience because I want a career in conservation after university.

Mark

In November, I'm going to the French Alps for six months. For the first eleven weeks, I'm going to do a training course to become a ski instructor. It will be hard work! When I've got the qualification, I'll stay and work until the end of the skiing season. I'll earn about \$ 700 a month, plus tips. It's perfect gap year job for me because I love skiing, and I need to save some money for university. But it won't be my career. I want to be a mechanic.

Nicole is going to take a gap year before university. She is going to stay in Peru for four months, after that she is going to Rio to do (1) _____. The charity provides education for street children. They are going to build a small school. She'll do part-time jobs while she's travelling. Alice is going to get a gap year job. She's going to be a leader of a volunteer team on a conservation project for (2) _____ in Africa. They are going to protect turtles' eggs, clean the beach so the baby turtles can get to the sea safely. She'll get some (3) _____ for doing this job. Mark is going to the French Alps for six months. He's going to do a training course to become a ski instructor for nearly (4) _____ months. After getting qualification, he's going

to work there until the end of the skiing season. He loves skiing but he doesn't want to be a skiing instructor for his career. He wants to become (5) _____ instead.

Section 3: Read the following letter and answer the questions WITH NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS.

Dear Lucy,

How are you? I hope you are OK. I'm fine. I planned my holiday. I am going to go to New York in July. I'm going to fly there. Our flight is really cheap. I'm going to go with my boyfriend, Eric. We've always wanted to visit New York! We're going to stay for five days in a very nice hotel in Manhattan. During the day we are going to see the sights; we really want to see the Statue of Liberty. We are so excited about this holiday! I'm also going to do lots of shopping. New York is great to buy cheap but nice clothes. Eric is going to visit the museums. But I prefer doing shopping. In the evening we are going to see some shows in Broadway and dance in the clubs. New York has a fantastic nightlife! I am going to send you a postcard.

Bye,

Amy

1. Where is Amy going for her holiday in July?
2. How long are Amy and Eric going to stay in Manhattan?
3. How do they feel about the holiday?
4. Is New York a good place to buy clothes?
5. What is Amy going to send to Lucy?

C. WRITING

1. There/ bathroom/ two bedroom/ next/ kitchen/ second floor.
A. There are a bathroom and two bedrooms next to the kitchen in the second floor.
B. There is a bathroom and two bedrooms next to the kitchen on the second floor.
C. There is a bathroom and two bedrooms next the kitchen in the second floor.
D. There are a bathroom and two bedroom next to the kitchen on the second floor.
2. Sarah/ grandparents/ live/ small old house/ countryside,/ while/ she/ live/ big new one/ the city.
A. Sarah grandparents live in an old small house in the countryside, while she lives in a big new one in the city.
B. Sarah grandparents live in a small old house in the countryside, while she live in a new big one in the city.
C. Sarah's grandparents lives in a old small house in the countryside, while she lives in a big new one in the city.
D. Sarah's grandparents live in a small old house in the countryside, while she lives in a big new one in the city.
3. Jenifer's factory/ got/ coffee machine/ so/ she/ often/ make/ some coffee/ take/ it/ her manager.
A. Jenifer's factory haven't got a coffee machine so she often make some coffee and takes it to her manager.
B. Jenifer's factory hasn't got a coffee machine so she often make some coffee and take it to her manager.
C. Jenifer's factory hasn't got a coffee machine so she often makes some coffee and takes it to her manager.

D. Jenifer's factory haven't got a coffee machine so she often makes some coffee and take it to her manager.

4. Our new manager/ room/ have/ big filing cabinet/ some/ new office chair.

A. Our new manager room have a big filing cabinet and some new office chair.

B. Our new manager's room has a big filing cabinet and some new office chairs.

C. Our new manager room have a big filing cabinet and some new office chairs.

D. Our new manager's room have a big filing cabinet and some new office chairs.

5. Jack/ his classmates/ could/ swim/ because/ water/ very cold/ the morning.

A. Jack and his classmates could swam because the water was very cold on the morning.

B. Jack and his classmates could swim because the water were very cold in the morning.

C. Jack and his classmates could swim because the water was very cold in the morning.

D. Jack and his classmates could swam because the water were very cold in the morning.

6. You/ not/ the art gallery./ Where/ you/ last night? I/ at home/ do/ my homework.

A. You wasn't at the art gallery. Where were you last night? I were at home to do my homework.

B. You weren't at the art gallery. Where were you last night? I was at home to do my homework.

C. You weren't at the art gallery. Where was you last night? I was at home doing my homework.

D. You wasn't at the art gallery. Where was you last night? I were at home to do my homework.

7. Go straight ahead/ take/ second turn/ left,/ hospital/ between/ the MB bank/ the school.

A. Go straight ahead and take the second turn on the left, the hospital is between the MB bank and the school.

B. Going straight ahead and taking the second turn on the left, the hospital is between the MB bank and the school.

C. Go straight ahead and take the second turn to the left, the hospital between the MB bank with the school.

D. Go straight ahead and take the second turn to the left, the hospital between the MB bank and the school.

8. can/ we/ get/ cinema?/ Go straight on/ turn right/ the crossroads./ It/ the right.

A. Where can we get to the cinema? Go straight on and turn right in the crossroads. It's in the right.

B. How can we get to the cinema? Go straight on and turn right at the crossroads. It's on the right.

C. How can we get to the cinema? Go straight on and turn right in the crossroads. It's to the right.

D. Where can we get to the cinema? Going straight on and turning right at the crossroads. It's on the right.

9. Lexus/ luxurious automobile/ Toyota Company./ It/ luxurious/ any other automobiles.

A. Lexus is the more luxurious automobile of Toyota Company. It is most luxurious than any other automobiles.

B. Lexus is most luxurious automobile of Toyota Company. It is more luxurious than any other automobile.

C. Lexus is most luxurious automobile of Toyota Company. It is luxurious than any other automobiles.

D. Lexus is the most luxurious automobile of Toyota Company. It is more luxurious than any other automobiles.

10. I/ prefer/ live/ the country/ because/ it/ much safe/ quiet/ the city.

A. I prefer to live in the country because it is much safer and quieter than the city.

B. I prefer to live in the country because it is much safer and more quiet than the city.

C. I prefer to live on the country because it is much more safer and quieter than the city.

D. I prefer living in the country because it is much safe and quiet than the city.